Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Pat PRESLAR [PPrestar@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2007 5:08 PM

To: JAC21462@aol.com

Cc: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health; Sthmp63@aol.com; Chuck Headlee; DAVID CHARTER
Subject: OSCA PROJECT B0038

Good afternoon. It's time to set up a conference call for the OSCA project located at 1409-1417 12th Street, Oakland
regarding the cleanup grant. | have scheduled Wednesday, October 17, 10 am.
Please let me know if this will work for you all.

Thanks
Pat

Pat Preslar

DFA

(916) 341-5756

Fax (916)341-5806

PLEASE NOTE: My e-mail address has been changed to ppreslar@waterboards.ca.gov.




